
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
7:14:32	PM	
	
The	current	situation	where	we	have	to	pay	over	three	times	as	much	for	
electricity	that	we	buy	from	our	mains	supplier	as	we	get	paid	for	the	electricity	
that	we	sell	to	them	is	insulting.	After	all	the	product	is	identical.	
Furthermore	there	is	no	financial	inducement	to	customers	to	help	ameliorate	
environmental	conditionsby	installing	new	solar	power	systems.	
In	my	opinion	the	feed	in	tariff	shouldbe	equivalent	to	the	price	charged	for	
mains	power	
	
John	Purser		
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